Online sale and delivery of alcohol in the ACT
New polling shows the ACT community’s attitudes to the online sale and delivery of alcohol, as the territory government is considering changes to legislation. This is critical as the regulatory environment has not kept pace with the changes in the way alcohol is sold and delivered, placing families and communities at greater risk of alcohol harms.
FARE commissioned a poll of 503 Canberrans, to provide a snapshot of views on policy options to reduce harm from online sale and rapid delivery of alcohol.
Key findings
Nearly a third (32%) of ACT residents believe the territory government isn’t doing enough to address harms from alcohol. 
The poll also found the ACT community is supportive of a range of common-sense measures to reduce harm, including:
· ID being verified when placing an alcohol order (81%) and at the point of delivery (78.4%).
· Strong penalties for companies that deliver alcohol to children (93.4%) and to people who are intoxicated (65.6%).
· Ensuring children’s online activity (89.8%) and anyone’s online activity (74.5%) is not collected to market alcoholic products.
· Not allowing alcohol companies to send push notifications to a person’s phone, prompting them to purchase alcohol (84.1%).
· Implementing digital health warnings about the risks of alcohol on all alcohol retail websites (83.9%) and on online alcohol advertisements (83.9%)
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